
 

 

 RESOLUTION NO. 2019- 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE VILLAGE OF PINECREST, 

FLORIDA, PERMITTING ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES AT 

PINECREST GARDEN CLUB’S “ONCE IN A BLUE 

MOON” EVENT TO BE HELD ON SUNDAY,        

MARCH 8, 2020 AT PINECREST GARDENS 

PURSUANT TO RESOLUTION 2002-4;  PROVIDING 

FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

 BE IT RESOLVED BY THE VILLAGE COUNCIL OF PINECREST, FLORIDA, AS FOLLOWS: 

 

 Section 1.   That alcoholic beverages shall be permitted for the Pinecrest Garden Club’s 

“Once in a Blue Moon” fundraising event, to be held on March 8, 2020, in Cypress Hall at Pinecrest 

Gardens, pursuant to the provisions of Resolution 2002-4. 

 Section 2. This resolution shall take effect immediately upon adoption. 

 PASSED AND ADOPTED this 15th day of October, 2019. 

 

 

                                                       

       Joseph M. Corradino, Mayor 

Attest: 

 

____________________________                                       

Guido H. Inguanzo, Jr., CMC 

Village Clerk 

 

Approved as to Form and Legal Sufficiency: 

 

____________________________                                      

Mitchell Bierman 

Village Attorney 
 

Consent Agenda 
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DATE: October 8, 2019 

 

TO:  Yocelyn Galiano, ICMA-CM, LEED GA, Village Manager 

 

FROM: Alana Perez, Pinecrest Gardens Director     

 

RE:  Garden Club Waiver Request for March 8, 2020 

 

 

This is a formal request on behalf of the Pinecrest Garden Club to host an evening fundraiser 

at Pinecrest Gardens’ Terrace with Cypress Hall reserved in case of rain.  Proceeds will 

benefit Pinecrest Gardens.  In addition to the fee waiver, as the date and time of this 

fundraiser is Sunday, March 8, after the close of the park, they are formally requesting that 

one of our alcohol nights be used for this event.  This is the first of our four alcohol nights 

being requested for the year 2020. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration. 



PINECREST GARDEN CLUB 
pinecrestgardenclub@hotmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 
September 17, 2019 

 
 

 
Ms. Alana Perez 
Pinecrest Gardens 

11000 Red Road 
Pinecrest, FL 33156 
 

Re: Fundraising Event Request 
 

Dear Alana, 
 
 

I am writing to request to reserve the Pergola and Lakeview Terrace event space 
for the Garden Club’s annual fundraising event.  In the event of inclement 

weather, Cypress Hall would be a backup space. 
 
The event “Once in a Blue Moon” will be held on Sunday, March 8, 2020 from 

6:00pm until 9:00pm.  The event will include food, beverages and a silent 
auction.   
 

The Garden Club has committed that a donation will be made from the 
proceeds from the event to benefit the Pinecrest Gardens. 

 
Thank you again for our partnership. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Kelley C. Schild 

President 
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